
4th May 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Ski Trip, Austria - April 2023

As part of our co-curricular programme, we are looking at the possibility of re-introducing a ski trip
in the Easter holidays 2023 for students currently in Years 7-9.

We appreciate that ski trips are expensive and represent a significant investment for families,
therefore we would like to see what interest there would be before we begin the formal planning
and approval process.

The cost of such a visit is likely to be approximately £1,000.  This is currently based on a minimum
number of 40 students and includes travel; accommodation; meals and at least 5 days skiing.

If you would like to express an interest in your child accompanying a ski visit in 2023, please
complete the following form: Initial Interest Form by Friday 13th May 2022.

If we continue with the formal planning process this cost of the visit will be confirmed by the travel
company and an initial deposit will be required to be paid in late September to secure your child’s
place.

Yours sincerely

Miss S. Mitchell
Assistant Headteacher

https://forms.gle/6FQRL86HYuV3k5Wb7

